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Hello friends, Hi. Hi. This is the Freyer family, your missionaries to New Zealand. We just 
wanted to come on and give a bit of a different update this month. 

Instead of an update letter per se, we thought we'd make a video and just kind of explain 
what's been happening the last few months in our lives and in ministry and just very 
grateful for all that's happened. 

And we have since returned to New Zealand from our furlough. And the Lord just really 
blessed that. We were able to see just several of our churches that support us and just kind 
of rekindle friendships and talk with several people and just be able to give an update of 
what's been happening in the last couple of years and what is coming. 

And so, it was a huge blessing. We got back safely. We were very tired when we landed. We 
had some trouble in the airport with Indy's visa, but the Lord got us through, got us on the 
plane and we got back safely and so we're so grateful for that and just kind of an update of 
what's coming tomorrow which will be Wednesday, 

October the 8th here in New Zealand, Tuesday, October the 7th there in the US. We will be 
heading to our new place, our new city, where we're going to plant the church, the city of 
Gizben, New Zealand, and Indy's excited about it, don't let her fool you, she's very excited 
about it. But we are, we'll be making our way there, and I'm going to take a couple days to 
get there, we're going to kind stop halfway and just kind of do a little bit of a tiki tour if you 
will and we're hoping to get there on Friday and begin to get settled into our house and just 
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kind of begins to plant new roots there in Gizben and so we're very much looking forward to 
that and starting the early stages of Baylight Baptist Church there in Gizben New Zealand 
Just so much looking forward to what God's going to do. And so, we thought we'd come on 
and give that update and just being able to Again see so many of you with such a blessing 
over our furlough. 

So, thank you so much for your prayers and your support and We look forward to the next 
update probably in letter form again of what God is doing and as we come into the last 
portion of 2025, we hope you have a great close to your year. We pray for God's blessings on 
your ministry and just looking forward to all that He's going to do. And so, thank you so 
much and have a great day. 

God bless. - Bye guys. - Bye. 

The Freyer Family 


